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BY EMAIL 
 
September 29, 2020 
 
Eryn Mackinnon 
Senior Regulatory Coordinator – Regulatory Affairs 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street, 7th Floor South Tower 
Toronto ON M5G 2P5 
regulatory@HydroOne.com   
 
 
Dear Ms. Mackinnon: 
 
Re: Niagara Reinforcement Limited Partnership 

Application for 2021 Transmission Rates  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0225 
 

Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) acknowledgment letter dated September 
17, 2020, the OEB has completed its preliminary review of your 2021 Transmission 
Rates application and will now commence the processing of your application. The next 
steps will be communicated in due course. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Andrew Bishop, Project 
Advisor, at 416-440-8108 or Andrew.Bishop@oeb.ca.  

 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
 
 
c:  Mr. Michael Engelberg, mengelberg@HydroOne.com  
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